
Annex 6 Continued 

 

Further Correspondence – IP4 

 
 
From: Stella  
Sent: 08 May 2018 06:36 
To: Ellie Green <Ellie.Green@Enfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Time limited premises licence application for Mad Husky Events Limited, Trent Park - 
4th August 2018 [SEC=OFFICIAL] 
 
Dear Ellie, 
 
Regarding meeting with the applicant, I cannot make the meeting but I do not think this makes any 
difference.  Nothing they say will change my position or persuade me otherwise: the area is not 
suited to these types of events and at the very least the council should prohibit the sale of alcohol.  I 
have already set out in detail what happened last year for the council's consideration.  The position 
is really very clear.   
 
Best wishes, 
 
Stella 
 


